
A note from Mrs Lennon 

Class Dojo 

Attendance 

Please remember to follow the link that was sent out via 

text earlier this week to connect to your child’s class on 

Class Dojo. We are hoping the platform will be a great 

tool to help us to be more connected to our families and 

will help parents in having an improved knowledge of 

the learning that is taking place at school. 

Remember—when you “join”, you may be asked to 

verify your email address. Until you do this, we can not 

approve your “connection” and your account will not 

activate. 

If you are struggling with this, please contact the Office.  

Our school attendance 

target is 97%.  

In assembly each Monday, 

we will share the 

attendance and the class 

with the highest attendance 

will receive a point. The 

winning class will choose a 

treat at the end of the half 

term! 

Reception = 97.5% 

The Hive = 87.5% 

Year One = 97.7%  

Year Two = 93.8% 

Year Three = 96.1% 

Year Four = 97.2% 

Year Five = 99.6% 

Year Six = 96% 

 

 

And the winners this 

week are… Year 5! 
 

We have had a really nice week in school and have all been so 

pleased to see the sunshine starting to make an appearance!  

Please remember, in the warmer weather, it is ideal if the 

children can come to school having already put some sun 

cream on at home. Children can bring extra in to top-up during 

the day if needed, please label this and let the Teacher know. 

Staff are happy to help younger children re-apply during the 

day. Please also make sure the children have hats too for 

sunnier days. 

Fingers crossed the nice weather stays for the weekend!  

Mrs Lennon 

10.05.2024 

Whole School  

96.4% 



Star of the Week 

Don’t forget... 

Baby News! 

Year 6 SATs Week 

These children have been chosen by their teacher 

to receive the “Star of the Week” certificate —all 

certificates link to our 6 school values. 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, Empathy, 

Responsibility, Fairness 

Nursery: Louis Wray : For showing 

independence in the classroom. Responsibility 

Reception: Mila Cahill : Fantastic knowledge of 

number bonds to 10. Resilience.   

Year One: Zoya Islam : For showing resilience in 

Maths.  

Year Two: Hannah Wilde : For being a kind and 

responsible student.  

Year Three : Jesse McVean : For taking lots of 

care with the presentation of his work and 

showing a responsible attitude to his work.   

Year Four : Sebastian Nothard : For showing 

responsibility for his work—particularly his 

writing.   

Year Five : Jamie Stewart : For always doing the 

right thing and showing all 6 school values 

consistently!   

Year Six : Tillie Beckett : For being a supportive, 

friendly, fantastic football coach to the girls’ 

team. Empathy  

I am delighted to share with 

everyone that Mrs Leigh, our Year 

1 Teacher, is currently pregnant 

with her second baby! Mrs Leigh is 

due to have her baby in August so 

will finish the school year with us 

before starting her maternity leave.  

On behalf of all the staff, I send 

huge congratulations 

to Mrs Leigh and her 

husband. 

Class Photographs will be taken next Thursday (16th 


